
Public Notice 
 

New Sidewalk Construction 
Andres Street (Line 2 Road to Cherry Street) 

 

 
 

WHAT: The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake, through its contractor Royal Crown 
Construction, will commence with the construction of a new 1.8 metre curb-face 
sidewalk along the east side of Andres Street, from Line 2 Road to Cherry Street. 
 
WHEN: Sidewalk construction is planned to commence in mid-July and is 
expected to take 2-4 weeks to complete.  
 
CONTACT: Robert Alguire, Engineering Technologist, Town of Niagara-on-the-
Lake at robert.alguire@notl.com or 905-468-3266 ext. 283. 
 
COMMUNICATION: Information regarding this project will be posted to the 
Town’s website and social media accounts. Affected residents will receive further 
notification of the planned work prior to construction commencing. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
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